
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Contact:  Michael Foskett Reference: TDA9/25  /  2025/033754 
 7 February 2025 

The Resident 
Sydney Road 
EAST LINDFIELD  NSW  2070 

 
 
 
Dear Resident 
 
Sydney Road, East Lindfield - Proposed line marking 
Council is seeking your input on a proposal to mark double centre lines on Sydney Road 
on both approaches to Woodlands Road, as shown on the attached Plan 
Sydney/TDA/9/25. 
 
Background 
Council has received a report of a vehicle colliding with a wall on the corner of Sydney 
Road and Woodlands Road. Sydney Road bends as it passes through Woodlands Road, 
which is potentially hazardous for drivers unfamiliar with the area.  It was also observed 
that some vehicles cross to the wrong side of the road when driving along this section of 
Sydney Road.  
 
Proposed changes 
It is proposed that double centre lines be marked on both Sydney Road approaches to 
Woodlands Road.  This will provide guidance to motorists when negotiating the bend at 
the intersection. 
 
Parking would not be permitted immediately adjacent to the double centre lines.  
However, there is plenty of available on-street parking on Sydney Street. 

Submit your feedback 

Before submitting this proposal to the Ku-ring-gai Traffic Committee, we want to hear from 
impacted residents. Your feedback will guide our decision-making process. 

How to respond: 

1. Take our brief survey using the QR code provided.  
2. Or, send written comments to the address above.  

Deadline: Please submit your feedback by Friday 28 February 2025.  If 
you have any questions, please feel free to contact me directly.  

Yours faithfully 

 
Michael Foskett                                                                                        
Team Leader Traffic                                                                         


